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This bill is wrong bexhase it will truly make people less safe.  There is little evidence 

that gun laws such as magazine restrictions a tally curve violence.     

Measure 114 passed and the state had no.  I mean none at all organization for permit 

process, classes and regulation.   The same thing is happening here.   There is no 

point of a bill that has nothing behind it but control over citizens.  

 

What can I do when seconds matter and police are literally not showing up for 30 

minutes?   

Making permits and extra steps to purchase a gun won’t matter when there are 

people stealing from gun stores.  All it does it make it harder for people of a lower 

economic class to protect themselves in neighborhoods that need the most 

protection.    Of the state can’t make a permit process or safety course,  there is no 

way of trust the state with passing this bill.    

 


